
From: yamin kashim  
Sent: 25 April 2023 19:51 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2022/3853/P 
 
Dear Camden Council, 
 
I am pleased to see local people will have a new attraction in Camden Market.  
I support the plan for a big wheel and the opening up of old buildings as it will 
make Camden Market even more of an interesting place. 
 
I like the idea that the fact that there is part of the canal under the Interchange 
building and people will be able to go into this place to understand more of the 
history of Camden. 
 
Thank you 
Yamin, 
Talacre Road 
 
 


